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EMPLOYEE RESIGNS DURING OIG INVESTIGATION INTO 

OUTSIDE EMPLOYMENT 
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  Web Summary: OIG-WS-2025-317 

 

An Amtrak employee working remotely from Texas resigned during our investigation 

into allegations that she was also working full time for another company since March 

2023 during the same hours of the day. The secondary employer cooperated with our 

investigation, confirmed her employment, and subsequently terminated her. The 

former employee is not eligible for rehire.   

  

 

 

 


